
From: Jill Luke
To: Amanda Baker
Cc: Heather Faust
Subject: RE: 6/15/22 Commission Budget Workshop
Date: Monday, June 27, 2022 11:18:48 AM
Attachments: image001.png

At the bottom of page 3 under PD… the draft minutes leave with the first consensus, but the
discussion didn’t stop there… it went on to reverse the prior consensus.  Around the 2:20 mark in
the video.  Thank you – Jill Luke
 

From: Amanda Baker <abaker@cityofnorthport.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 9:36 AM
To: Alice White <awhite@cityofnorthport.com>; Barbara Langdon
<blangdon@cityofnorthport.com>; Debbie McDowell <dmcdowell@cityofnorthport.com>; Jill Luke
<jluke@cityofnorthport.com>; Pete Emrich <pemrich@cityofnorthport.com>
Cc: Heather Faust <hfaust@cityofnorthport.com>
Subject: 6/15/22 Commission Budget Workshop
 
Good morning. Attached are the draft minutes for the above meeting. Please submit revision
recommendations no later than Tuesday, July 5, 2022.
 
Thank you and have a great week!
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY ALL TO THIS E-MAIL
 
Amanda J Baker
Recording Secretary
City of North Port
4970 City Hall Blvd
North Port, Florida 34286
Office: 941 429 7063
Fax: 941 429 7008
abaker@cityofnorthport.com
 

Interested on serving on one of our City’s advisory boards??? Scan   with your
smart phone or click here.
 
E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection with
official City business are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.
 

mailto:jluke@cityofnorthport.com
mailto:abaker@cityofnorthport.com
mailto:hfaust@cityofnorthport.com
mailto:abaker@cityofnorthport.com
https://www.cityofnorthport.com/government/city-leadership/city-clerk/advisory-boards-and-committees






From: Debbie McDowell
To: Amanda Baker; Heather Faust
Subject: RE: 6/15/22 Commission Budget Workshop
Date: Monday, June 27, 2022 12:37:57 PM
Attachments: image001.png

EXTERNAL Member Update 6.27.22 Two New Publications from Florida Housing Coalition and more!.msg

NPPD: 
Missing in Q&A -   1H 43M -- Bravo Commander org chart position responsibilities

 
Clarification and MISSING:  starting at 2H 13M  through 2H 24M mark -- There was consensus
to postpone Budget Proposal #2206 for an Accreditation Specialist position to be reviewed next
fiscal year.

 
There was a reconsideration of the consensus vote at the 2H 19M mark.   A consensus to
keep the BP #2206 to the  Accreditation Specialist position for this FY 2022/23.  (Vote 4-1
with DM dissenting).     City Clerk confirmed all of the consensus taken for the NPPD at the
2H 24M mark.

 
Utilities:

Formatting or missing     …. services under Fleet Management, backflow copies, utilities repairs, water
treatment plant chemicals, consensus to cut the BP #2160 part-time Customer Service Representative
position failed (5H 50M mark), empowering employees,

 
Missing in Q&A :  5H 26M --  There was a failed consensus to remove the BP 2160 from the
budget (vote 2-3 with JL, AW and BL dissenting)

 
Missing in Q&A :  5H 42M – R&R fund for vehicles and building

 
Missing in Q&A :  5H 49M – kudos on the response Ms. Desrosiers sent to citizen on water
conservation,

 
 
Please let me know if you have questions or need clarification.
 
Debbie
 
 

From: Amanda Baker <abaker@cityofnorthport.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 9:36 AM
To: Alice White <awhite@cityofnorthport.com>; Barbara Langdon
<blangdon@cityofnorthport.com>; Debbie McDowell <dmcdowell@cityofnorthport.com>; Jill Luke
<jluke@cityofnorthport.com>; Pete Emrich <pemrich@cityofnorthport.com>
Cc: Heather Faust <hfaust@cityofnorthport.com>
Subject: 6/15/22 Commission Budget Workshop
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[EXTERNAL] Member Update 6.27.22: Two New Publications from Florida Housing Coalition, and more!

		From

		Florida Housing Coalition

		To

		Debbie McDowell

		Recipients

		dmcdowell@cityofnorthport.com



 

 

 	



News for the week of 6.27.22



In this Issue:








Conference News: Early-bird Registration Closes this Week








National News:



Harvard's Joint Center for Housing Studies Releases State of Nation's Housing Report








State News:



Palm Beach Puts $200 Million Affordable Housing Bond on Ballot








New Guidebook Helps Local Govts Use SLFRF Funds for Affordable Housing








New Web page Details Local Government's Allocation & Use of ARPA Funds for Affordable Housing








FHC to Give Award to Local Government Dedicating Highest Percentage of ARPA Funds for Affordable Housing








New Publication: Data Driven Planning








Member News:



FDIC & OCC Host Webinar on Florida's CLTs



CRE Issues Invitation to Local Governments in Florida




FHC Events & Trainings:



6/28: SHIP: Long-term Affordability & Understanding Deed Restrictions



6/30: ERASE #10: Master Leasing



7/1: Hurricane Webinar



Notices from FHFC



New Housing Job Postings



 	



AICP CM and CLE Credits Available



  



List of Featured Speakers Continues to Grow as Early Bird Registration Comes to a Close



The list of featured speakers continues to grow as the Agenda and workshops come together for the Florida Housing Coalition's Affordable Housing Conference! Early-bird registration closes June 30th. It is time to start making  your plans to attend this year’s conference, August 29-31, at the Rosen Centre Hotel in Orlando. Take full advantage of this once-a-year opportunity by registering for the Conference today.








Reserve Your Seat Today! 	



As the premier housing event in Florida, the Florida Housing Coalition Conference attracts more than 900 affordable housing professionals, advocates, lenders, developers, administrators, and policy makers. We look forward to seeing newcomers and affordable housing veterans engage in thought-provoking exchange of new ideas, sharing best practices through housing workshops, forums, caucuses, and special events.



  



 	



FHC To Hold 2nd Annual Nonprofit Pitch Competition: 



Enter to Win $1K!



Nonprofit housing providers are on the cutting edge of creating real solutions in their community by working to make equitable access to housing the rule instead of the exception. With this competition, FHC is looking for creative approaches in practice today from Florida nonprofits. Our independent panel of judges will select the best submissions based on how they are moving the needle to address the housing affordability crisis. Submissions are encouraged from any nonprofit with a mission to impact housing affordability for all Floridians. The winner of the competition will be selected by majority vote of the judges and will receive a $1,000 cash prize.  Submissions are due July 15th and submission guidelines are located HERE.








Featured Speakers at the Conference Include: 



 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

 	

JOIN US! 	

  



National News



 	



According to the new The State of the Nation’s Housing 2022 report, the surge in the prices of gas, food, and other necessities has made matters worse, especially now that most pandemic emergency government supports have ended. After a record-shattering year in 2021, the housing market is at an inflection point. Higher interest rates have taken some heat out of the homebuying market, and the large number of apartments under construction should bring some relief on the rental side. For lower-income households and households of color, though, the pressure of high housing costs is unlikely to relent. (Read more...) 



State News



  

 	



Palm Beach County Commissioners Tuesday voted 4-2 to ask voters in November to approve a $200 million bond issue to address the county’s housing affordability crisis. At the same time, a proposed $100 million water bond issue was voted down 6-0. Commissioners McKinlay and Maria Marino voted against the housing bond issue. County Mayor Weinroth and Commissioners Dave Kerner, Weiss and Mack Bernard supported it. “This is a crisis we need to address,” said Bernard of the lack of affordable housing in Palm Beach County. “Our county workers, police officers, firefighters and teachers cannot afford to live here.” Jack Weir, chair of the Housing Leadership Council, claims housing costs in Palm Beach County have become more expensive than in San Francisco and Manhattan “relative to wages and housing prices.” He said the business community is strongly supportive of the housing bond.



Michele Jacobs, president of the Economic Council of Palm Beach County, said the council will be the “quarterback to advocate and educate” the voters as to why this bond should be approved. “Once you increase the supply, it will help to moderate housing costs,” she noted. “This is a quality-of-life issue.” (Read more...)



 	



NEW GUIDEBOOK HELPS LOCAL GOVERNMENTS USE SLFRF FUNDS FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING



The Florida Housing Coalition has released a new guidebook for local governments, housing advocates, and industry groups on how to use Coronavirus State Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (SLFRF) from the American Rescue Plan to make significant investments in affordable housing. This program provides a once-in-a-generation opportunity for local governments to address the affordable housing crisis. These funds can be used for affordable housing development, supportive housing services, down payment assistance, nonprofit aid, and other eligible activities. This publication was produced with funding from the Florida Housing Finance Corporation’s Catalyst Program.








Download Your Copy 	

  



  

 	



New Resource Webpage: How to use the Coronavirus State and Local Recovery Funds to Invest in Affordable Housing in Your Community





The Florida Housing Coalition has complied resources for local governments, housing advocates, and industry groups on how to use Coronavirus State Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (SLFRF) from the American Rescue Plan to make significant investments in affordable housing, located here. This program provides a once-in-a-generation opportunity for local governments to address the affordable housing crisis. These funds can be used for affordable housing development, supportive housing services, down payment assistance, nonprofit aid, and other eligible activities. The Coalition can help your local government use SLFRF dollars for affordable housing initiatives. Please contact Kody Glazer at glazer@flhousing.org if you have any questions.








 	



Florida Housing Coalition to Give Award to Local Government Dedicating Highest Percentage of ARPA Funds for Affordable Housing Development



At our upcoming 2022 Home Matters Conference happening August 29-31 in Orlando, the Florida Housing Coalition will present a Housing Champion Award to the local government that is dedicating the highest percentage of Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (SLFRF) towards affordable housing. Contact Kody Glazer, glazer@flhousing.org if you are interested in learning more about how to use ARPA funds for affordable housing and to let us know what percentage you are using so far.  Local governments are amending their plans now that Treasury has made clear that virtually all housing activities are eligible.  We invite you to get your local government’s name on the Leaderboard.



(*updated as of 5.31.22)



Visit the ARPA Resource Page 	



  

 	



New Publication Helps Local Govts, Planners, and Advocates Respond to Affordable Housing Challenges 




Today, government needs the most up to date information from a variety of sources to make the best decisions on policy and funding allocation, but choosing what data to look at and how to analyze and present it can pose challenges. This new publication from the Florida Housing Coalition looks at the housing, disaster, demographic, transportation, and health data sources available to local planners, housing professionals, and elected officials to help them understand and respond to the affordable housing challenges in their communities. Data Driven Planning provides an overview of how to generate and answer questions around affordable housing to help planners and housing administrators move quickly from questions, to answers, to solutions. This publication was produced with funding from the Florida Housing Finance Corporation’s Catalyst Program.








Download Your Copy 	

  



Member News



  

  

 	



 Ashon Nesbitt, Chief Programs Officer at Florida Housing Coalition and Dennis Smith, Affordable Lending Manager, Single-Family Client and Community Engagement at Freddie Mac to Speak at Upcoming Webinar, June 29, 10am-12noon



The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation and the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency are hosting a webinar on achieving long-term affordability through Florida's Community Land Trusts (CLTs) during National Homeowner Month. Participants will learn about CLTs and how they benefit low-and moderate-income (LMI) renters and homeowners. Information on federal affordable housing products and the Community Reinvestment Act will be discussed. Additionally, participants will hear from Florida's exiting CLTs on their program and opportunities for partnership. 



Register 	

  



  

 	



MASTER LEASING



Join us for our tenth Ending Rental Arrears to Stop Evictions (ERASE) workshop on June 30th at 1:30 pm. This workshop is designed for local governments, nonprofits, and other partners working to administer rental assistance programs for households experiencing homelessness. Our June workshop spotlights master leasing as a useful tool for engaging landlords and ramping up housing navigation. Participants will hear community examples of master leasing and sponsor-based rental assistance within rapid rehousing and permanent supportive housing programs.



RSVP 	

  

  



 	

  

 	



CRE ISSUES INVITATION TO LOCAL GOVERNMENTS IN FLORIDA: GRANT OPPORTUNITY SEEKS TO HELP YOU INCREASE YOUR LOCAL BIPOC AFFORDABLE HOUSING DEVELOPERS



The Florida Housing Coalition is seeking local governments interested in receiving a training and technical assistance grant to implement best practices in the disposition of public land for affordable housing. The training and technical assistance will emphasize supplier diversity, aiming to break down barriers to participation. 



If your local government is interested in beginning this work or would like to accelerate efforts already underway, we invite you to please complete this survey to be placed on the list of local governments invited to apply for the training and technical assistance grant in July 2022. 



If you have any questions about the grant, please contact Tamara West, Technical Advisor at west@flhousing.org.



Start by taking this survey:




LOCAL GOVERNMENT SURVEY 	



This program is underwritten by: 




 	

  

 	



 	

  

 	



Affordable housing financed with government subsidy must be affordable for a set period of time. This training will address best practices for ensuring that these housing units are affordable long-term. Presenters will discuss Community Land Trusts, Land Use Restriction Agreements (LURA), and how to determine which legal mechanism to use in differing situations. This training will also cover how to set the term of affordability, which entity should be responsible for monitoring, and other policy considerations.




RSVP 	

 	



  

 	

  

 	



Join us for the Hurricane Member Update Webinar on July 1 from 1:30 – 2:30 pm.  This webinar will feature the work of Flood Risk America, offering a variety of approaches to flood prevention.  The presenter will discuss Pre- Emergency Preparedness Planning, a program to help identify the significant and immediate responses needed to flood proof your affordable housing property. Learn about the company’s FRA Panel, a lightweight material designed to keep water out. Register below and choose this training from a pull-down menu of dates.



RSVP 	

  

 	

  



 	








Issue Deadlines



What: Issue deadline for Construction Housing Inflation Response Program (CHIRP) Invitation to Participate (ITP)



When: Apply prior to 3:00 p.m. on July 5, 2022



Where: Corporation Website.



More Info: Click Here








Upcoming Workshops




What: General Workshop for Upcoming RFAs



When: July 12, 2022, 2:00 p.m. Eastern Time



Where: Corporation Website or Florida Housing’s offices located at 227 N. Bronough Street, 6th Floor Seltzer Room, Tallahassee, Florida. 



More Info: Click Here








Visit Our Job Board 	



Florida Housing Coalition, Inc., 1311 N. Paul Russell Road, B-201, Tallahassee, FL 32301 www.FLHousing.org   •   850-878-4219      Facebook  •  Twitter  •  Linkedin



Unsubscribe



Copyright © 2022 Florida Housing Coalition. All Rights Reserved.




 	





Good morning. Attached are the draft minutes for the above meeting. Please submit revision
recommendations no later than Tuesday, July 5, 2022.
 
Thank you and have a great week!
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY ALL TO THIS E-MAIL
 
Amanda J Baker
Recording Secretary
City of North Port
4970 City Hall Blvd
North Port, Florida 34286
Office: 941 429 7063
Fax: 941 429 7008
abaker@cityofnorthport.com
 

Interested on serving on one of our City’s advisory boards??? Scan   with your
smart phone or click here.
 
E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection with
official City business are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.
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